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Voting by mail is safe, easy, and convenient.  There is absolutely no evidence of 

fraud.  Attempts to remove it are backed by racism and an attempt to disenfranchise 

voters.  Voting by mail is particularly important for rural voters who may find it difficult 

to take time off work to drive to limited voting sites.  The fact you would allow it for 

military personal demonstrates you know it is not inherently risky.  Stop attempting to 

disenfranchise rural voters and start serving them. 


